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Monday 4th May 2020 

Nursery and Reception 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year, it is a very different start to the summer term. We do hope you and your families are safe 
and well and managing in these difficult circumstances. We continue to miss our students and we 
hope our families know that we are here, if we can do anything to support your child’s learning. 
 
Staff continue to work hard to provide high quality learning materials for students via the Early Years 
website. This website is updated constantly based on parent feedback and student engagement. 
We are very impressed with the use of the website by our youngest learners - the website has now 
been viewed almost 15,000 times!  
 
Reception children can now: 

● Submit work to their teacher via the ‘​work that can be submitted​’ page 
● Creations from home can be sent in and viewed on the ‘​wow work​’ page with comments 

from teachers 
● You can listen to your teacher read a book in the ‘​story corner​’  
● Parents continue to ‘​check in​’ once a week to let us know that you are able to access this 

content 
 
The Nursery page is updated weekly with a new theme. We have already had Teddy Bears and 
Space, these are archived and can be viewed on the webpage. New stories, activities and ideas for 
home learning are given each week. If you feel your child would benefit from more of a challenge, 
feel free to access the Reception links on the website. However, there is no expectation for Nursery 
age children to be able to complete the Reception home learning.  
 
Over the last six weeks we have been in contact with various families including pupils with EHC 
plans. We have identified students not accessing home learning regularly and are speaking with 
families to provide support and to try and resolve difficulties. We do know that accessing technology 
for some students is not easy.  
 

 
 
 

    
 

mailto:hillprimary@hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk
https://sites.google.com/hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk/eyfs/home-learning/work-that-can-be-submitted?authuser=0
https://sites.google.com/hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk/eyfs/home-learning/wow-work-at-home?authuser=0
https://sites.google.com/hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk/eyfs/story-corner?authuser=0
https://sites.google.com/hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk/eyfs/check-in?authuser=0


If any of the above cause difficulties please make contact on the school email address. Our school 
email continues to be monitored closely during working hours and a member of the school staff will 
make contact. 
 
Well done to all our hard working students! They are a credit to their parents and teachers. We have 
seen many excellent examples of home learning from our students and appreciate the parental 
support that is being provided. 
 
Take care, 

 

      
 

Ann Bowen-Breslin  Benedict O’Shea 
Principal Assistant Headteacher / Early Years 
 
Reminder:  

School email address: ​hillprimary@hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk 
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To access the website, visit the following link  
 

https://sites.google.com/hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk/eyfs/home 
 
 

To access the ‘check in’ page directly, visit the following link 
 

https://sites.google.com/hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk/eyfs/check-in 
 
 

To access this ‘Contact Us’ form, visit the following link 
 

https://sites.google.com/hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk/eyfs/supporting-our-parents/contact-eyfs 
 

 

https://sites.google.com/hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk/eyfs/home
https://sites.google.com/hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk/eyfs/check-in
https://sites.google.com/hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk/eyfs/supporting-our-parents/contact-eyfs

